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1.0 Relevant Background Information

1.1

1.2

The Committee is reminded that at the Annual Council meeting on 1st June the 
following notice of Motion was proposed by Councillor McCarthy an seconed by 
Councillor Attwood:

      “This Council agrees that it should build its own corporate 
headquarters which would include a World Trade Centre.”

In accordance with Standing Order 11(e), the motion stood referred 
without discussion to the Committee.

2.0 Key Issues

2.1 Prior to the motion be referred to the Committee, the papers for the meeting had 
already been circulated and includes a report on Office Accommodation Strategy 
and it would be more appropriate for motion to be considered in that context.

3.0 Resource Implications

3.1 None associated with this report



4.0 Equality Implications

4.1 None associated with this report

5.0 Recommendations

5.1 It is recommended that the Notice of Motion be considered in the context of the 
report on Office Accommodation Strategy which appears at agenda item 6(b).


